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STAPLEFORD - NACHINGWEA
LINK NEWS

February 2025

New Year Greetings to all supporters
of the Link

AS we look forward to our projects in 2025, we’re pleased to report that your
support in 2024 has helped with the following projects:

● The Nachingwea Women’s Group has set up a committee and a bank
account and meet monthly to discuss women’s health issues, a
completely new venture.

● The three month English Course run by the Nachingwea Link chair,
Kevin, for 40 children has been completed. The youngsters have
graduated from primary school where teaching is in Swahili and start
their secondary education soon, where teaching is in English so this
course is a great help for their future studies.

● The Special Needs’ pupils have new uniforms as do secondary girls
from needy families who would otherwise not attend school.

● Two girls have continued to be supported in their A Level studies.
● The Sunday school children have attended a Diocesan youth event.
● A pension has been sent for a retired blind priest.

Thank you to all who attended our May lunch, the concert in May, the
43rd anniversary church service, the Christmas Tea and to all who have
donated in any  way.  St Andrew’s Stapleford Link Committee

Left: Pupils and parents with their new uniforms and right, pupils with their English
course certificates


